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THE CHRISTMAS
PARTY

MORE THE
MERRIER... 

We are nicely busy but always room
for more so if you are curious make
sure to pop in and say Hi. Come join
in the fun!

God bless all... 

RED RIDING
HOOD PANTO

Isabelle & Lucas set out to complete a
100 mile race at your pace challenge.
It's safe to say they absolutely
smashed it helping to raise money for
the children to visit Red riding hood
panto. Thanks again Isabelle & Lucas

CHRISTMAS PARTY AT WELLSPRING 

RED RIDING HOOD CHRISTMAS PANTO 

CHRISTMAS PANTO 

PRSENTS FROM SANTA

We had a great Christmas Party with
a visit from Santa, games, singing,,
lots of party food and a reminder of
the Christmas Story. Thanks to
everyone who came along and got
involved. 


